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2nd January 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 Spring Term Activities 2024 

Winchester Science Centre  

As part of next term’s Science and Geography, we have arranged an educational visit to Winchester Science 

Centre for some hands-on experiences. 

4K & 4P Wednesday 10th January 2024 

4R, 4F & 4M Thursday 11th January 2024 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at approximately 9.15am and returning by 3.30pm.  Children 

should arrive at school for registration at the normal time in the morning and a packed lunch will be required 

in a carrier bag including a drink - no glass bottles or cans please.  Children who usually have a school lunch 

will have a packed meal provided by the school kitchen so dinner money will be as usual that week. If you 

would prefer to provide your own packed lunch, please indicate so on the attached consent form. 

 

There will be a few places available for parents wishing to accompany this trip.  If you are able to help on this 

visit, please indicate so on ParentPay when making your payment.  

 

Children’s Concert  

As part of their music studies this year, children in Year 4 learn about the History of the Orchestra. To bring 

this to life for the children and allow them the opportunity to experience the joy and wonder of live music, 

we have arranged a special trip to GLive to watch a children's classical music concert on Wednesday 17th 

January 2024 

 

"An hour of wonderful music for 5-11 year olds, including a colourful Rossini Overture, a variety of ballet 

music, a popular film score, Strauss ‘Thunder and Lightning March’, a song to sing and much more – with 

lots of audience involvement inspired by the brilliant musical maestro Neil Henry!" 

 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at approximately 12.15pm and returning by 3.30pm.   

 

There will be a few places available for parents wishing to accompany this trip.  If you are able to help on this 

visit, please indicate so on Parentpay when making your payment.  
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Saxon Warrior  

As part of their History study of ‘The Invaders’, Year 4 will welcome a Saxon Warrior on Friday 26th January 

2024. He is part of an organisation dedicated to bringing the Saxon age to life!  Children will be allowed to 

handle objects and to try on clothes and armour. 

Marchants Hill Meeting 

The Marchants Hill meeting will be held in the hall at 6pm on Tuesday 5th March 2024. There will be an 

opportunity at this meeting for any questions you have to be answered. We will also be providing an itinerary 

and clothing list. The final balance for this trip is due by 2nd February 2024. For full details of the amount 

outstanding for your child please log in to your ParentPay account. 

 

For all these wonderful events to go ahead we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £36 towards 

these activities. Payment can be made via ParentPay. Please note that all necessary consents can be made 

online, there is no need to complete a paper form. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Daniel Strachan 

Year 4 Coordinator 


